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Determining the Number of Persons to be Employed in Each Job Classification

Each year after the school board receives the allocation from the local board of education, the school council will meet in an open meeting to decide the number of persons in each job classification at their school for the following school year.  To accomplish this, the principal may bring a recommendation to the school council each year for their consideration or conduct a meeting for the purpose of discussing the staffing recommendations if requested by the council. The council will consider the principal’s recommendations, and discuss options for the school in an open meeting. The council will approve the allocation by consensus.
